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State Highway 200 open near Bowdon 
 

 

NARRATIVE:  
 
Highway 200 is now open from Bowdon to US 52. Flood waters have receded in this area. 
Motorists are advised to check the North Dakota Travel Information map prior to traveling in 
this area to see if conditions change. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information visit the ND Travel Information map:  
https://www.dot.nd.gov/travel-info-v2/ 

     
 


